
 

The Dean faculty of arts and chairs of various departments, welcomed module III students in an 

inspirational orientation held in Ambank, university offices. 

Administrative staff led by Ms. Janet Ombwayo took the students through the university rules and 

regulations governing their conduct in learning and in examinations. The students were also taken 

through a session on student management information system (smis) by the college ICT staff. 

The University of Nairobi faculty of arts wishes to take this opportunity to congratulate and welcome 

module III students admitted for the various degree programmes at the premier university. 

http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/node/36182

